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“SMILING, CARING AND LEARNING TOGETHER ON A JOURNEY WITH GOD” 

20 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At the end of this academic year, each year group will be holding their own ‘celebration’ with the 
children.  
 
For children in Early Years, parents/carers are invited into school to spend some time with their child, 
sharing some of their amazing learning from their first school year. This will be on Friday 11th July, 
2.00 – 3.00pm. Please note, we kindly ask that no more than 2 adults/people per child attend this 
event. 
 
For children in Year 1, parents/carers are invited into school to spend some time with their child, sharing 
some of their amazing learning from Year 1. This will be on Thursday 17th July, 2.30 – 3.00pm. We 
advise that parents/carers bring in a carrier bag for this, as we will be asking parents/carers to take home 
their child’s learning books at the end of this event. Please note, we kindly ask that no more than 2 
adults/people per child attend this event. 
 
For children in Year 2, parents/carers are invited to the Year 2 Leavers’ Service on Thursday 10th 
July, starting at 2.00pm at St Wilfrid’s Church. A separate letter will give further details about 
this event. In addition to this, there will also be a Year 2 Leavers’ Disco on Friday 11th July, 4.00 – 
5.00pm. At this event, each child will receive a drink and biscuit. If you would like your child to attend 
this event, please sign up on MCAS, where a payment of £2.50 will be required per child.  
 
We are looking forward to all of these exciting celebrations with you. If you have any questions, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss M Adlam 
Deputy Headteacher 
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